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Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) Request – 190608004
Thank you for your request in which you asked for the following information from the Ministry of Justice (MoJ):  
Dear Ministry of Justice, I am writing on behalf of Revolving Doors Agency to make an open government request for all the information to which we are entitled under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. 
How many prisoners were released from custody into homelessness in each quarter from Oct-Dec 2016 to Oct-Dec 2018, both as a raw number and a percentage of total releases, with the data shown separately for male and female prisoners and all prisoners combined; 
AND how many prisoners serving prison sentences of less than 6 months were released from custody into homelessness in each quarter from Oct-Dec 2016 to Oct-Dec 2018, both as a raw number and a percentage of total releases, with the data shown separately for male and female prisoners and all prisoners combined. 

Your email has been handled as a request under FOIA. 
I can confirm MoJ holds the information you requested on offenders who are homeless on release as a percentage of total release and the number serving prison sentence of less than 6 months from those released as homeless. 
I have provided in the attached excel spreadsheet the Accommodation Status of released offenders (including homeless) for each quarter and by gender in the period from October-December 2016 to October-December 2018 as requested.
Public protection is a priority for MoJ. As such all offenders must meet strict criteria and pass a full-risk assessment before being considered for release. 
Additionally, we are committed to ensuring that everyone leaving prison has somewhere safe, stable and secure to live. However, overcoming the many barriers offenders face to securing suitable accommodation is something that Ministry of Justice cannot do in isolation. The department, through the Government’s Rough Sleeping Strategy, is investing up to £6.4m in a pilot scheme to support individuals released from three prisons, namely Bristol, Leeds and Pentonville. Following a mobilisation period, we expect services to commence by end of September 2019. This is a concrete step in our commitment to tackling rough sleeping.
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